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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Roland Alger <alger427@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2023 3:48 PM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Subject: Additional Sign Pictures
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Carrie, 
 
Attached are three pictures of the two additional signs that I installed on the east side of Military Creek on Private 
property. I took these pictures today. Image 2548 depicts a sign at the junction of Military Creek with the side creek from 
the east. Image 2549 depicts the same sign as in 2548 but in the background the chain-link fence enclosure can be seen 
on the west side of the creek.. At the end of this fence is the furthest north that a sign was installed on the west side of 
Military Creek on property owned by the Town of Phelps. Image 2547 depicts the second sign located east of the first sign 
along the side creek near the north private property boundary. 
 
In total there were ten signs that were installed. I have given the additional ten signs that you provided to the town 
highway foreman and they can be picked up at your convenience. They are located in the town shop. The town highway 
foreman is Josh Hedberg and his cell number is (715) 891-6636. 
 
If you have any further question, please let me know. 
 
Regards and have a nice weekend, 
 
Rollie 








